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IR.026/2019 

        19 December 2019 

 
Re: Notification of resignation of Director 
To President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform that we 
received a resignation letter from Dr. Nattasit Chaisaard informing the resignation from the member of 
the Board of Directors of the Company because of his personal duties. This shall be effective from 18 
December 2019 onwards.  
 
The Board of Directors is in process of recruiting new eligible directors to replace the available positions. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
   
                                                                                  Sincerely yours, 
                                       
 

                   (Mr. Tradsin Chongussayakul) 
                       Chief Executive Officer and Acting Managing Director  
                T Engineering Corporation Public Company Limited            


